
June Lake Citizens Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes - November 18, 2014 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:07 pm by Patti Heinrich. Committee member attendees 

included Ann Tozier, Patti Heinrich, Don Morton, Connie Black and Danny Roberts 

The October 7th minutes were reviewed and approved. 

This was a short, one hour meeting primarily for continued review of the June Lake Area Plan. 

 

Public Comment: 

There was no public comment. 

Supervisor Tim Alpers Report: 

Tim Alpers was not present. 

Agenda Items: 

June Lake Streets Project update  (Garrett Higerd, Public Works):  They are close to their 

winter shut down period. A lot of culverts have been replaced and storm drains installed. They 

did a concrete slurry backfill that they will be watching to see how it holds up. It is not the best 

material to use but saves money. Some lids are recessed to avoid snow plough damage in the 

winter. They are looking at adding some additional drains in some problematic areas like on 

Raymond St. It is not in the county jurisdiction, but has been a problem. 

Review June Lake Area Plan: 

The rest of the meeting was a continuation of the June Lake Area Plan review, specifically on 

the Community Development and Conservation/Open Space sections. It was not completed and 

will continue at the next meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned by Patti Heinrich at 7:00 pm. The next meeting on December 2nd at 

7 pm 

 

Minutes taken by Ann Tozier 


